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Monday 20th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
 

 
On Thursday 20th June 2024, Peckforton class will be going to Safety Central in Lymm. This is Cheshire’s 
first and only interactive safety and life skills education centre. At the centre, in addition to completing 
core KS2 activities of Fire and Road Safety, they will also participate in other activities such as Travel 
Safety, Water Safety and Instant First Aid. Please note the following trip details:  
 

• Children will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return in time for 3pm. 

• Children will be travelling by coach. 

• Children will need to bring a packed lunch. If they are on free school meals, they will be provided with 

one by school.  

• Please ensure pupils are wearing their full school uniform on this day with comfortable walking shoes 
and a waterproof jacket. 

• We will ask for a contribution of £10 per child, this can be payable via the school gateway app or in 

cash at the school office. Please note if there are not enough contributions this trip may not be able to 

go ahead.  

Please complete the consent form and return to school by Monday 17th June 2024 to give permission. If this 

consent form is not completed, your child will be unable to attend this trip.  

All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website under 

the ‘Letters’ tab.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss H Melarangi  

Headteacher 


